
  

 

June 27, 2025 

 

 

Lu Berry 

Environmental Specialist 

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 

Lu.berry@state.mn.us. 

 

RE: May 13, 2025 LOW response -National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)/ 

State Disposal System (SDS) Permit Number MN0023701 

 

Dear Lu, 

 

In response to the requirements of the LOW dated May 13, 2025, we are providing you with the 

following response. 

 

 

2. Within 60 days of receipt of this LOW, the Regulated Party must submit a Mercury 

Minimization Plan (MMP) to the MPCA. The Plan should be submitted to 

NPDES.PCA@state.mn.us and case lead Lu Berry (lu.berry@state.mn.us).   We have completed 

the required Mercury Minimization Plan (MMP) for the review period of January 2016 thru December 

2020.  The required plan is submitted as an attachment to this correspondence. 

 

 

We anticipate that these actions will meet the 60 days requirements of this LOW.   

 

If you have any questions concerning the content of these responses and actions please contact Paul 

Christensen of PeopleService INC at 320-420-5367. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Paul Christensen 

Manager, PeopleService INC 

320-420-5367 

pchristensen@peopleservice.com 

 

 

Cc: Don Zeman, Mayor, City of Hinckley  

 Leaha Jackson, City Administrator, City of Hinckley  

Jerry Williams, PeopleService INC  

  

Attachment: MMP 

  


